EXTENSION #3
of
Memorandum of Agreement
between
Petersburg Borough and Petersburg Medical Center

The Petersburg Borough (Borough) and Petersburg Medical Center (PMC) entered into
a Memorandum of Agreement (MOA), effective June 5, 2020, to memorialize how PMC
was to assist the Borough in fulfilling the obligations of State of Alaska (SOA)
Professional  Services  Contract #C0620-523 in regard fto COVID-19
Greeting/Screening/Testing at the Petersburg Airport. The SOA Agreement had an initial
term which was to expire on August 31, 2020 but the SOA extended the Agreement to
December 31, 2020, at its option; the term of the MOA is intended to run concurrently
with the SOA Agreement. The Borough has now received notice from the SOA that it
intends to exercise a third renewal option, and modify the Agreement in regard to the
funding of traveler testing.

Therefore, pursuant to paragraph 5 of the MOA, the parties agree that the term of the
MOA is extended to June 30, 2021, in accordance with the Amendment #3 to
Professional Services Confract #C0620-523, a copy of which is attached hereto.

Additionally, it is the intention of the parties to continue the allowance for reimbursable
expenses and allow for the Petersburg Medical Center to request reimbursement of PPE
associated with performance of testing at the airport in the amount of $50.00 per day.

Finally, it is the intention of the parties to increase the not-to-exceed value of the MOA to
an amount of $793,400.00.

All other terms and provisions of the MOA remain in full force and effect.
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